From:

Avi Lenchner <avidecorative@yahoo.com> <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

To: Date: Monday, April 12, 2010 10:19 AM

Subject:

Comment Letter - OTC Policy

Apr 12, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 I Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

State Water Board,

I ask you to mandate the power plants to use newer, better and more environmentally friendly cooling systems, to minimize the killing of animals that are necessary for nature's balance and our well being.

Power plants refusal is keen to any owners of old technology who are afraid of change and do not realize the potential that newer, better technology bring.

Please do your duty and protect the citizens on California.

Thank you,

Avi Lenchner Menio Park, CA

Sincerely.

Mr. Avi Lenchner 1071 Tehama Ave Menlo Park, CA 94025-1741

